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Bonfire Night Homework 
 

We are kindly asking for pictures of your child if they 
are going to a bonfire, or seeing some fireworks. 

 
You can either send printed pictures into school,  

or email them to:  
admin@newton-hill.org.uk FAO: Miss Cannon 

 
 

Homework Books and Reading Books need to be handed in 
every Monday. 

If handed in late, your child may have to wait until 
the following week to have new homework set. 

 
 

PE is on a Wednesday 
Please remember to bring your PE kits for 

Wednesdays, for when the ‘Xcite Sports’ team will 
be taking the children for their weekly PE sessions. 

 
 

Rewards Systems in School 
This half term, we have introduced some new 
rewards systems in Reception. This includes 

Merits, Role Model Stamps and Star of the Week. 
We will still have our House Teams and Always 

rewards. You will receive a letter from Mrs 
Wheatley with further details. 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

 

• On Friday the 10th, children will not be accessing the outdoor 
provision. This is because Santander are participating in a community 
day, and will be developing our outdoor area. 
 

• Next week is anti-bullying week. We will be thinking about how to 
keep everyone included and happy at our school. On Monday 13th, 
children can dress in their own clothes and wear odd socks. Any 
monetary contributions are welcomed, and will be donated to an Anti-
Bullying charity. A letter should be coming home about this. 

 
• Next week is also Children in Need. On Friday we will be having a 

dress-down day. Any monetary contributions towards Children in 
Need will be welcomed. A letter should be coming home about this. 

 

 

 

This week we are learning about: 
 

Bonfire Night  
 

In literacy we will be writing about what 
we did for bonfire night. 

 
 We will also be continuing to learn 

Letters & Sounds. 
 

Our focus in mathematics will be ordering 
by size, and learning the names and 

properties of 2D shapes. 
 

For our focus activity, we will be making 
bonfire night shape pictures. 

 
 


